
Haytor View Community Primary School & Nursery  
Queensway  

Newton Abbot  
TQ12 4BD 

Tel 01626 203040  
Fax 01626 203042  

admin@haytorview.devon.sch.uk 
 

12th December 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 3-5 Football Club – Led by Mr Pike supported by Mrs Louise 
 
After some significant organisation we are really pleased to announce that our first ever after-
school club led by a parent volunteer will get off the ground in the new year! Mr Pike, a parent 
and experienced supporter of children’s football will be leading a club open to all children in 
Years 3-5. Mrs Louise will support the organisation and running of the club and be available to 
the children throughout the sessions.  
 
With 12 free of charge places available the club will run on Fridays from 3.15-4.30pm each 
week from Friday 24th January, after two initial sessions at the same time on Monday 13th 
January and Monday 20th January when he will be supported by Ian Patchett. Ian is a member 
of the South Dartmoor School Sports Partnership, is a frequent visitor to the school and a 
familiar face to the children.  
 
With only 12 places in the club available, at this stage we are keen to receive expressions of 
interest from parents of children who are keen to take part. Please return these to us by 
Thursday 19th December. We will then contact those who are provided places early in the new 
year to confirm arrangements ahead of the first session taking place on Monday 13th January.  
 
A reply slip will be coming your way in paper format over the coming days. Please complete 
and return this to us to express an interest in your child attending.   
 
We look forward to hearing from you.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Katy Galling - Head of Learning and Development 
 


